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10th November 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

The children will now be able to borrow a Pre-School book from our library on Mondays and Fridays. 

Studies show that when adults regularly share books with children in the Pre-School years, they learn 

language faster and it can boost language skills by eight months so that they enter school with a larger 

vocabulary and become more successful readers in school. 

Enjoy sharing these books together, talk about the pictures and leave lots of time for your child to join 

in! 

Please have a look on the app:  

50 Things To Do Before You're Five - Learn Together (cambslearntogether.co.uk) Sharing Books #10. It 

gives a range of tips, ideas and activities for sharing books. 

This Friday, your child will bring home a book which should be returned in their book bag on Monday so 

that they can choose a new book to take home.  

Also, if your child is not already a member of a local library, we have First Steps Library Cards for you - 

just come and ask for one. Children joining the library will have the opportunity to collect three First 

Steps Library Club gifts for each return visit they make to the library.  

If you would like further information, please ask. 

Happy reading! 

 

From Mrs Covill  (Pre-School Leader) 

and the Pre-School Team 

 

 

 

https://www.cambslearntogether.co.uk/cambridgeshire-early-years-and-childcare/narrowing-the-gap/50-things-to-do

